
          
   

 

1567 Chemin des Patriotes,  
Sainte-Victoire-de-Sorel, QC J0G 1T0 

Tél: 1-450-743-2573 
Sunday, December 4, 2022 at 10:00 

Our hosts: Denise and Normand Desrosiers 
 

Topic of the day:      Good Luck (2) 
 

To celebrate this end of the year and the start of the year 2023, we have chosen a theme 
in 2 variations, 

1. Some of your pieces have definitely been Good Luck as the saying goes. We want 
you to bring one or two to learn about their history. 
2. The second part is the Good Luck pattern (bowl and plate). A few of your finest 
copies would be appreciated. 

Hoping for a beautiful Sunday! 
Come and enjoy a delicious brunch, the service of which will begin at 10:15 a.m. 
The installation of our precious objects will be done after having feasted. 
The meeting will start at 12:45 p.m. and will not exceed 5 p.m. 

 

We are counting on your presence to end this year with joy by having the opportunity to 

acquire valuable pieces for you and for the people you care about. Take the opportunity to 

invite family and friends for brunch and maybe, one end of the meeting. It would be 

fun to be a beautiful big gang! ... 
 

Do not forget your finds to share. 
 

An identification sticker under your parts (to make beautiful photos) is your 
responsibility. 

Direction: 
Between Sorel and Saint-Ours on Route 133 (along Route du Richelieu) 
 


